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PPN are open for referrals from Foundation to 

Year 6. Please visit our website: 

plymouthprimarynurture.co.uk 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Bank Holiday: 1/5, 8/5, 29/5 

Half term: 29/5-2/6  

 

Since 2018 46 Plymouth Schools have referred to 

Plymouth Primary Nurture. 

Book of the Month: 
 
We have used this book for a while now 
with children at PPN and also our own 
children at home. It is really good at  
explaining what happens in our bodies 
when we feel angry and why this can have  
negative impact on our relationships as 
well as suggesting strategies to support.  
 

 

 

We are currently offering Outreach to schools. We can 

provide support for 1:1 Teaching Assistants through 

shadowing and modelling. We can offer advice around 

strategies to support children with SEMH need. We 

can also offer demonstrations of some interventions we 

have found supportive. 

 

Outreach feedback:  

The session was clear and informative.  

XX could answer all questions asked about the 

 intervention.  

Modelling the intervention with the child was the most 

useful part.  

It was good that we could have a try while she was 

there. 

All said they felt they could now go away and deliver 

the intervention.  

I went away and did a session straight after. 

https://plymouthprimarynurture.co.uk/referrals

